Linda Zaugg

With Washington state working hard to reduce greenhouse gas emissions and to become carbon
neutral, this project works in exactly the wrong direction. The danger to the Columbia River from
leaks and the increase in demand for natural gas, which we need to stop using altogether, combine
to make this project unconscionable. No to permitting this project!



